
Dear parents,

You are reading this as you are looking to register your child’s CDA usage with us.

Here are some points about the CDA to help you in the process.

1. listed below are the fees that the CDA can be used for

Approved uses of CDA monies
1 Uniforms and attire - we do not have uniforms
2 Insurance - we pay that for you
3 Registration fee - we do not collect a fee
4 Bedding Materials - we do not collect a fee
5 Local Excursion / Field Trips
6 Transport

7 Deposit (must be refunded back into CDA) - we collect from
you.

8 Lunch costs

2. The bank form needs to be printed, filled and given to us.  We need an original signature.
Should you not be able to print, please let us know.  We can help print one for you.

3. We will not be taking deposits from the CDA.  The deposit will be reflected in your first
invoice and will be returned directly to you in your last term with us.

4. All ECAs and GST amounts that you may sign your child/ren to and incur, are also not
deductible from the CDA so will be collected separately via bank transfer into The Little
House’s bank account.  The account number is found on the invoice.




